
June 22, 2023

Summer Camp is Underway

We hope you are enjoying
summer thus far.  With the
close of the school year, we
have much to do to prepare
our school for the changes

ahead.  We would like to thank
the LDS Missionaries who
completely emptied the

handwork/woodwork room in
preparation for our third
Kindergarten classroom.



Campus News & updates

July 3-7 - NO SUMMER CAMP
Aug 6 - First day of school for Grades
1-8
Aug 18 - Flower Ceremony 2:30pm
Aug 21 - First day of school for
Preschool & Kindergarten
Aug 24 - Required Parent Meeting

Shirley W. – 6/1
Allie S. – 6/2
Tori K. – 6/21

Updated Calendar - pdf is available on website



In 2 hours, these missionaries completely prepped the room
for our new Kindergarten class!



Grade 7/8

Dear Community, 
Class 7/8 enjoyed a beautiful graduation honoring

Piedra Jones in the final days of school.  Next year will
be a bigger celebration to which you will all be invited! 

We continue our fundraising efforts through the
summer and we hope to see you all in our Waldorf

wear - 

visit: https://www.bonfire.com/anchorage-waldorf-school-clothing/

We are also making some garden art to sell, crafting for our wreaths and
wood burning some new beautiful wall art for sale. :) Keep an eye out for our

garage sale on campus - in late July or early August as well.  If you have
garage sale items to contribute please contact Shannon Herda at

shannon.herda@waldorfak.org or 907 787 9445 to drop items off in her
classroom.  

with warmth, Shannon

https://www.bonfire.com/anchorage-waldorf-school-clothing/


Grade 7/8



This Week of Camp:

Week 4: June 26-30

Big Kid Camp: Cooperative Games Early Childhood Camps: Creative Mess Making

Big Kid Camp: Eco Art

Big Kid Camp: Art & Science

Early Childhood Camps: Puppetry &
Storytelling

Early Childhood Camps: Watercolor Painting

Big Kid Camp & Early Childhood Camps: Water Week

Big Kid Camp & Early Childhood Camps: Mud Week

Week 5: July 10-14

Week 6: July 17-21

Week 7: July 24-28

Week 8: July 31-Aug 4

No Camp July 3-7

Some weeks still have openings
Email ed@waldorfak.org to find out availability

Week 5 still has some openings in both Big Kid and Early
Childhood.  If you know of anyone waiting for a spot, please

send them to our website to register!


